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Columbia, MD 21048 

 

 

<2023/10/24> 

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

 

Pursuant to CFR § 2.917, Wyze Labs, Inc. hereby requests superseding and dismissal for its 

application with FCC ID: 2AUIUWYZECFL2 granted on 10/19/2023 

 

 

Reason: The application shall be uploaded to the FCC database NOT before January 01 2024. 

 

 

Hereby we declare that no device has been market that shows the mentioned FCC ID. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at the address shown below 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Roy Zhang/Certification Senior Manager 

+86 17600404714 

roy.zhang@wyze.cn 

 

Wyze Labs, Inc. 

5808 Lake Washington Blvd NE Ste 300, 98033, Kirkland, Washington, United States 

 


